

Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 8:17 AM
To: 'DeAnn Grant'
Subject: RE: (Extension Request) Tyrell Fee #001H (30-025-41026) 03-05-2019 (1RP-5411)

Ms. Grant,

The NMOCD grants the extension of time request for the Tyrell Fee #001H (30-025-41026) 03-05-2019 (1RP-5411) release. The new due date for remediation work and a closure report will be September 1, 2019.

Regards,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist
Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 8:09 AM
To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>
Subject: [EXT] (Extension Request) Tyrell Fee #001H (30-025-41026) 03-05-2019 (1RP-5411)

Mr. Rose-Coss,

Under the new spill rule a work plan or closure report is due for the above release. COG has sampled the release area and labs are currently pending. Once the lab results are received we will make a determination on our path moving forward. COG is requesting a three month extension until September 1, 2019 in order to complete any remediation work and prepare a closure report.

Thank you,

DeAnn Grant

HSE Administrative Assistant

agrant@concho.com

COG Operating LLC

600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701

Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443



